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Cuvée Malbec
AOC Côtes de Bourg, 

Bordeaux, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Malbec

TASTING NOTE
Deep garnet hues with a 
bouquet of blackberries 
and soft note of oak. 
This is a rich and 
powerful wine, with 
generous fruit buoyed by 
a firm tannic structure 
and cleansing acidity.

FOOD PAIRING
Aged cheddar or bleu 
cheese,  smoked duck 
breast, grilled pork, 
mushroom dishes.

CHÂTEAU RELAIS
DE LA POSTE

Cuvée Malbec
AOC Côtes de Bourg, 

Bordeaux, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Malbec

TASTING NOTE
Deep garnet hues with a 
bouquet of blackberries 
and soft note of oak. 
This is a rich and 
powerful wine, with 
generous fruit buoyed by 
a firm tannic structure 
and cleansing acidity.

FOOD PAIRING
Aged cheddar or bleu 
cheese,  smoked duck 
breast, grilled pork, 
mushroom dishes.

CHÂTEAU RELAIS
DE LA POSTE

Cuvée Malbec
AOC Côtes de Bourg, 

Bordeaux, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Malbec

TASTING NOTE
Deep garnet hues with a 
bouquet of blackberries 
and soft note of oak. 
This is a rich and 
powerful wine, with 
generous fruit buoyed by 
a firm tannic structure 
and cleansing acidity.

FOOD PAIRING
Aged cheddar or bleu 
cheese,  smoked duck 
breast, grilled pork, 
mushroom dishes.

CHÂTEAU RELAIS
DE LA POSTE

Cuvée Malbec
AOC Côtes de Bourg, 

Bordeaux, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Malbec

TASTING NOTE
Deep garnet hues with a 
bouquet of blackberries 
and soft note of oak. 
This is a rich and 
powerful wine, with 
generous fruit buoyed by 
a firm tannic structure 
and cleansing acidity.

FOOD PAIRING
Aged cheddar or bleu 
cheese,  smoked duck 
breast, grilled pork, 
mushroom dishes.

CHÂTEAU RELAIS
DE LA POSTE

Cuvée Malbec
AOC Côtes de Bourg, 

Bordeaux, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Malbec

TASTING NOTE
Deep garnet hues with a 
bouquet of blackberries 
and soft note of oak. 
This is a rich and 
powerful wine, with 
generous fruit buoyed by 
a firm tannic structure 
and cleansing acidity.

FOOD PAIRING
Aged cheddar or bleu 
cheese,  smoked duck 
breast, grilled pork, 
mushroom dishes.

CHÂTEAU RELAIS
DE LA POSTE

Cuvée Malbec
AOC Côtes de Bourg, 

Bordeaux, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Malbec

TASTING NOTE
Deep garnet hues with a 
bouquet of blackberries 
and soft note of oak. 
This is a rich and 
powerful wine, with 
generous fruit buoyed by 
a firm tannic structure 
and cleansing acidity.

FOOD PAIRING
Aged cheddar or bleu 
cheese,  smoked duck 
breast, grilled pork, 
mushroom dishes.

CHÂTEAU RELAIS
DE LA POSTE


	Slide Number 1

